
 

 

VPM’s B.N Bandodkar College Of Science(Autonomous),Thane(W) 

Department Of Statistics 

 

Notice 

Date: 16/04/2021 

 

Meeting of the Departmental Board Of Studies 

 

Meeting of the Board Of studies constituted under autonomy is scheduled on 22
nd

 April, 2021 

at 12.00 pm. In view of the COVID – 19 related lockdown and guidelines issued by the 

government, the meeting will be held in online mode and link for joining will be posted. All 

are requested to attend. 

 

Agenda: 

1. Welcome by Department Incharge Head and introduction of Board Of Studies 

members. 

2. To put forth the syllabi to be taught to First Year classes from academic year 2021 – 

2022. 

3. To review and put forth the Examination rules framed under autonomy. 

 

 

 
Ms. Divya Nair 

Incharge Head, 

Department Of Statistics 

VPM’s B.N Bandodkar  

College Of Science, 

Thane(W). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Minutes of the BOS meeting held on 22
nd

 April, 2021 using Online Google Meet 

Platform at 12.00 pm. 

 

A meeting of the Board of Studies was held on 22
nd

 April, 2021 at 12 pm using Online 

Google meet Platform. 

The following members were present : 

 

In house Members of the Board of Studies 

Ms. Divya V Nair, Ms. Sumaiya A. Shaikh, Ms. Priyanka M. Chavan and Ms. Chhaya P. 

Panday. 

 

I/C Head welcomed everyone and explained the necessity of continuous interaction and 

verbal directives received in this respect from the principal. Ms. Divya Nair introduced the 

University Nominee appointed by Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Sir. Ms. Divya Nair explained 

the new updated part of F.Y.B.Sc Statistics Syllabus which will be implemented in the 

academic year 2021 – 2022 and the 60 – 40 examination pattern which will be implemented 

from the academic year 2021 – 2022. Further, Sumaiya Shaikh took the lead in explaining 

certain changes made in the syllabus and shifting of certain units from FY class to TY class. 

A minute discussions regarding F.Y.B.Sc Statistics Syllabus and Examination pattern is made 

between all the present BOS members.  

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by I/C Head and requested everyone to mark their 

presence by filling the online Attendance Form. 

 

Following Statistics Department staff members were present for the BOS meeting: 

Sr. No Name of the staff Signature 

1. Ms. Divya V. Nair 
 

2. Ms. Sumaiya A. Shaikh 

 
3. Ms. Priyanka Chavan 

 
4. Ms. Chhaya Panday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


